Elmer, Linda

From: Colleen Resendiz <colleen@benefit-realty.com>
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 5:46 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Forest Home library

Hello,

I used to live near 26th and Scott street and I would often use the forest home library. I am also a big fan of mid
century architecture. In fact, we bought our new home specifically because it is mid-mod! I would support
historic designation of the library. We tear down way too many buildings and there aren't many mid century
examples on the near south side. It would be great if someone could find a way to preserve what is
architecturally significant about the library building and also do a sensitive addition to make it usable for them.

Colleen Resendiz
414-379-6741
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: Never trust wiring instructions via email. Cyber-criminals are hacking email accounts and sending emails with
fake wiring instructions. Always independently confirm wiring instructions in person or via a telephone call to a trusted and verified phone number.




